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From: Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. <anne.hunte@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 7:31 AM
To: Credible Documentation
Subject: Credible Update: Partner Domain Copy Over Change

DEAR CREDIBLE,
Credible copies Partner's live domains into our test domains monthly in order to better assist you 
when troubleshooting tasks. Historically, we have done this on the first Thursday of the month; 
however, beginning this month that will change. 

As you know, we have been working to improve our processes related to our monthly releases. 
One of the improvements is to allow more time internally for testing the functionality prior to the 
release. To allow this, we are moving the copy over to the last Thursday of the month beginning 
September 28th. This change has no impact on your live domain. 
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This communication is proprietary and confidential to Credible and its Partners. No part of this document may be 

disclosed to a third party or published externally without prior consent of Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. 

Thank you for your continued Partnership, 

Anne Hunte 
Director of Partner Services 
o. 301-652-9500 x6241  I   f. 240-744-3086
e. anne.hunte@credibleinc.com   I   w. www.credibleinc.com

   


